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Friday 14th March 2025    

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Thank you to all of you who supported our book fair during parents evening last week. We 

raised over £300 for our school library which will buy much needed non-fiction books to 

support our science and humanities topics.  

Eco Graden 

Now the weather is finally improving we are ready to use our eco garden again. If you have 

any baby plants or seeds that you think we can use, then we would be very grateful for any 

donations.   

Parent Survey  

Thank you to those of you who have already completed the parent survey which I put in my 

last newsletter. We have only had 12 responses so far so if you haven’t done this yet then 

please could you spare 10 minutes to do so. Your feedback is invaluable to us, as it helps us 

understand your views and ensures we continue to improve the learning experience for 

your child. Your opinions are always important and play a crucial role in shaping our plans 

and initiatives.  

https://forms.office.com/e/nAB5X484Qi   

Spring Concert  

Don’t’ forget to confirm your tickets for our Spring concert this term. We are looking 

forward to entertaining you with songs from our Rock the School bands and our school choir 

‘The Amotherby Singing Stars.’ This event is free to attend but it helps to know numbers 

beforehand so that we can set out enough chairs! 

https://forms.office.com/e/Q4URdFXf0z  

Shakespeare Performance – Year 4 

A big well done to all our year 4 children who performed an extract from The Tempest at 

York Theatre Royal last week. We are amazed at their confidence and so proud of all their 

achievements. The photographs are available to view on our website on the gallery tab.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/nAB5X484Qi
https://forms.office.com/e/Q4URdFXf0z


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Simpsons Fund  

We have been asked to share this information with our school community.  

The Simpson’s Trust was set up to provide financial assistance to deserving people in Malton and 

Norton and the surrounding area for over 100 years. We grant sums of money, typically £50-£150, to 

both individuals and organisations who need help due to hardship or other circumstances. Our 

grants help people with many different needs. If someone requires help, they should not 

hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Website. www.simpsonstrust.org 

email.  contact@simpsonstrust.org 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs L Brazier  

Headteacher   

Whole School Attendance       

Week Commencing   03.03.25 

Whole School Attendance       

Week Commencing   14.03.25 

97.87% 

97.7% 

Just a few reminders this term……. 

Comic Relief Day - Friday 21st March  

(wear non uniform, donations through ParentPay)                                                                                

 

                             SEND Coffee Afternoon - Thursday 27th March at 2.15pm  

 

Science Family Learning Session – Thursday 3rd April at 1.45pm  

 

 

 

http://www.simpsonstrust.org/
mailto:contact@simpsonstrust.org

